
From:  hilo33@aol.com

Sent time:  05/27/2020 12:01:17 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  I Oppose the Construction of the Hollywood Center (aka Millennium Project)
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

Reference: Case # ENV-2018-2116-EIR

I am writing to you to express my strong opposition to the construction of 2 huge towers adjacent to Capitol Records (Millennium
Project.).  I have been a resident of Beachwood Canyon since 1981.

This project (during and after construction)  would generate traffic and traffic holdups that cannot be accommodated on the surface
streets nor by the on/off ramps to the 101 Freeway.  Traffic is currently a huge problem in Hollywood and this would push it over the top.
  Currently construction in Hollywood is rampant and road blockages have really impacted any travel through Hollywood.

Parking in Hollywood is already a problem.  This development will not help this situation and will add to an existing problem.

Emergency Response: This monstrosity of a development will tap the already thin emergency response resources we now count on.

If this development is allowed to proceed, the historic and iconic Capitol Records Studios will be impacted and affected.

I understand this project will be built on top of the Hollywood Earthquake Fault.  Enough said.

This development will further erode any charm or history that Hollywood currently has. 

Again, I VEHEMENTLY OPPOSE this project.

Thank you.
L. Walker


